
 
Kettlesing Felliscliffe Primary School, 
Crag Lane, Felliscliffe, Harrogate, HG3 2LB 
Tel:  01423 770576 
Email:  admin@felliscliffe.n-yorks.sch.uk 
Website:  www.kettlesingfelliscliffeprimary.org.co.uk 

 
       

30th November  2023 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers. 
 

As we come the end of the most wonderful term at school it would be super to hear some of your thoughts 

about school this academic year. We hugely appreciate the positive comments with regards to school life, recent 

changes this year, school developments in place, staffing, curriculum and your children's experiences along with 

any supportive comments and thoughts around development as we always look to work with you to action 

positively in any improvements. Please don't underestimate the impact feedback has on staff and school. 

With this in mind we would kindly ask that you please spend a few moments filling in this questionnaire at this 

busy festive time - the questionnaire will close on Monday morning. The answers are 'free text' and so please do 

add any comments you may have. 

Thank you so much for your kindness and support this term as I lead from a year of 'interim' and significant 

change to one that is substantive, settled and hugely successful. This term may be one of the longest and busiest 

in the year: with mornings/evenings cold and dark however our schools are warm and bright places to be and an 

absolute pleasure to lead. 

I will see you at all the festive events however want to wish you all a very, merry Christmas and wonderful New 

Year. 

Warmest regards,  

Miss Kirkman 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/H8t3tRdYje 
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